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Boards, who have helped in evaluating papers in their field of expertise. 
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We always attempt to ascertain that reviewers not only are fair in their judgment but also provide expertise, assisting the 
authors and the editors to ensure that the readers of the journal can trust on a reliable source of information. 
While the editorial board members ultimately decide, they rely on our expert reviewers to: (i) provide a constructive and 
informed critique of the submitted work; (ii) determine the scientific merit and originality of the work, and suggest how 
to improve it; (iii) note any ethical concerns and alert the editor of any potential conflict of interest.
Our readers should be grateful to our reviewers, who ensure that (i) the high standards of La Medicina del Lavoro | 
Work, Environment & Health are maintained; (ii) the journal rejects incorrect or flawed research, and (iii) all articles 
cite relevant work.
The reviewers are the backbone of the journal and furthermore they generously volunteer to contribute their expertise 
for the success of our journal and the quality of the final published papers.
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